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August 8, 2022 

 

 

Via E-mail: 

Marcel Acosta         

Executive Director       

National Capital Planning Commission    
 

 

Re: Z.C. Case No. 06-22A (Events DC – SEFC Modification of Consequence Review for 

Property Located @ Square 705, Lots 804 and 805) 
 
 

Dear Mr. Acosta: 

 

Pursuant to 11 DCMR Subtitle Z § 405.2(a)(1) of the Zoning Regulations, the Office of Zoning is referring 
the above-referenced case to NCPC for review and comment.  The decision for this case has been tentatively 

scheduled for September 29, 2022. Accordingly, please provide your comments prior to that date. If you 

have any questions, please contact me at the Office of Zoning on (202) 727-6311. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

___________________________________ 

Sharon S. Schellin 
Secretary to the Zoning Commission 

 

cc: Diane Sullivan (via e-mail) 
 Carlton Hart (via e-mail) 

Matt Flis (via e-mail) 

Chrishaun Smith (via e-mail) 
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